
 

 

17 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 3 Trip to Eureka! Science and Discovery and Vale Park 
 
Year 3 will be visiting Eureka! Science and Discovery at Seacombe followed by a visit to Vale 
Park for an ice cream treat on Wednesday 8th May 2024. During the morning children will 
participate in a science show learning about the digestive system. They will find out how our 
body absorbs the vitamins and minerals it needs and more amusingly how it gets rid of what 
we don’t need! Children will also have the opportunity to explore the galleries and have 
time to enjoy lunch within the centre. After lunch children will then visit Vale Park where 
they will get to explore and enjoy an ice cream. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch for the visit (disposable cartons only, no glass bottles or 
sports/energy/fizzy drinks) in a plastic bag, labelled clearly with their name. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals and you wish for school to provide a lunch please reply to this 
email no later than Friday 19 April 2024. 
  
The children will be leaving school at 9.30am, travelling by bus, and will aim to return by the 
end of the school day. Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a warm 
waterproof coat and sensible shoes. 
 
The total cost of the day is £12.00 and payment should be made on ParentPay no later than 
Friday 03 May 2024. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 


